
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  NOVEMBER 29, 2004 

WARD 5 LOCAL COUNCILLOR / APPOINTMENTS TO BOARDS 

Recommendation 

The City Clerk recommends that staff be directed to bring forward a report to Council at its 
meeting to be held on December 6, 2004addressing appointments of the Ward 5 Local Councillor 
to various Boards and Committees. 

Purpose 

To address appointments of the Ward 5 Local Councillor to various boards and committees that 
Council may wish to make. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The Mayor has requested an addendum item for Committee of the Whole, November 29, 2004 to 
address representation by the new Ward 5 Local Councillor on various bodies.  The vacancy to 
the Office of Ward 5 Local Councillor has been filled.  There is a need for Council to consider the 
Ward 5 Local Councillor’s appointment to various bodies. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is being recommended that a report be brought forward so the Council may consider appointing 
the Ward 5 Local Councillor to various bodies. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

John Leach, City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

 

 
John Leach,  
City Clerk 
 


